
Dear parents and students,  

Welcome back to school, from MVHS staff! The English Department 

would like to take the time to inform you about our library services and 

policies.  

Here at Miramichi Valley High School we are fortunate enough to have 

a full time librarian, Ms. Jillian Coughlan. This is great news for our 

students as they have convenient access to multiple spaces and services our library has to offer.  

Library services are available during the day via teacher booking (during class time), and for 

student convenience, Ms. Coughlan opens the library daily outside of regular class times for 

students to drop in. 

Our library has 2 floors. On the first floor our students have access to 16 computers with 

internet access, a printer for students to print assignments (there is no cost to print 

assignments), a wide variety of books and novels to checkout and return, or renew as 

necessary, as well as 8 large tables for students to have a quiet place to study and work on 

assignments. The second floor is non- fiction, accompanied by 6 large tables and 2 couches. 

As a department, we wanted to highlight the library services as they will play a fundamental 

role in your English classes. All English classes participate in choice reading and students are 

responsible to come to class with a book. Assignments are due at the beginning of class; all 

assignments must be printed before class. If you do not have access to a printer at home, 

please use the library.  

If you have any questions about our library, the rules, or procedures please reach out to your 

teacher or librarian.  

Thank you,  

MVHS English Department  

 

Drop in Library times:  

8:00-8:30AM 

12:00-1:00PM 

3:15-4:00PM 


